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Parent Bulletin – Friday 8th March 2024 

This Week’s Whole School Attendance  

Week Commencing: 26th February 2024  

Class Attendance Number of Late 

Marks 

Well done to R Shine &  

6 Challenge for achieving the 

highest attendance last week 

and well done to the classes 

who arrived on time every day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure your child gets 

to school every day, on time! 

R Sparkle 95.67% 1 

R Shine 99.33% 2 

1 Amaze 94.33% 1 

1 Dazzle 94.67% 1 

2 Endeavour 98% 1 

2 Flourish 98.62% 4 

3 Discover 93.67% 1 

3 Imagine 97.59% 1 

4 Explore 98.62% 0 

4 Believe 98.67% 0 

5 Inspire 98.62% 2 

5 Unite 97.14% 2 

6 Vision 96.21% 1 

6 Challenge 99.33% 2 

Please be reminded that holiday requests during term time cannot be authorised. 

This Week’s Online Safety Article 

Group Chats 

Group chats are among the most popular ways that young 

people engage with their peers online but they are also 

one of the most common reasons for online ‘upsets’ which 

come in to school. 

While they are useful for helping friends to communicate 

and coordinate activities, they can also leave young 

people feeling excluded and bullied – as well as providing 

opportunities for inappropriate content to be shared and viewed. 

In the guide at the end of the newsletter, you'll find tips on a number of potential risks such 

as bullying, inappropriate content, and advice for parents and carers. 

Stars of the Week 

Well done to the following children who are this week’s Stars of the Week! Thank you to 

parents and carers who were able to attend today’s celebration worship. 

R Shine Leo K  R Sparkle Laila 

1 Amaze Lottie  1 Dazzle Emily 

2 Endeavour Niamh  2 Flourish Kumayl 

3 Discover Poppy and Emaan  3 Imagine Brodie 
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4 Believe Samuel  4 Explore Alfie 

5 Inspire Dottie  5 Unite Elliott T 

6 Challenge Leo  6 Vision Darcy 

This Week’s Notices and Reminders 

World Book Day 

We had a wonderful day yesterday, dressing up and 

celebrating World Book Day. Well done everyone for your 

fantastic, creative costumes. Yesterday afternoon, all 

children displayed their outfits in the hall for others to see – 

a great day was had by all! 

 

 

 

 

All children will bring home a £1.00 book token which can be used until 31st March 2024. 

For participating retailers or for more information please click here: 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/  

Extreme Reading Challenge! 

Thank you to everyone who entered our extreme reading challenge – we cannot 

believe some of the unusual places you have found to read! All the photographs have 

been shared with the year group your child is in and a small selection is below.   

 

 

 

 

 
Amelia and Billy 

reading at the top of 

Pen-y-gent! 

Orion and Evie-Grace reading 

in a bathtub full of books! 

Maggie 

reading 

upside down! 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/
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Mother’s Day Service 

We held a beautiful Mother’s Day service in church this morning with 

children in EYFS and KS1, to celebrate the special ladies in our lives. Thank 

you to the parents and carers that were able to attend.  

Homework Expectations UKS2 

In Year 5 and Year 6, children will receive homework each week and this will be issued 

on a Wednesday. In order to prepare them for secondary school effectively, we need to 

instil in our pupils a sense of responsibility and independence in relation to homework. 

Therefore, your child's homework should be returned to school by the following Monday 

each week.  

We acknowledge and understand that on occasions your child will forget their 

homework, therefore children will have a second opportunity to bring their homework on 

the Tuesday. If homework is not completed each week by the Tuesday, your child will be 

expected to complete their homework during Wednesday break time.  

Thank you in advance for your support with these measures. 

Parent Consultations 

A reminder that parent consultations will take place on Tuesday and Thursday next 

week. Please enter school through your child’s usual classroom or cloakroom door and 

make your way to your child’s classroom to meet your child’s teacher. Your child’s work 

will be in the opposite year group classroom for you to look through either before or after 

your appointment.  

Foodbank Donations 

Beginning next week, every Wednesday, we will be accepting 

foodbank donations on behalf of Holy Trinity church, to support them 

with their ongoing work collecting for the local foodbanks. We will 

have a drop off point outside the main office, before and after school, 

all donations will be gratefully received. Thank you in advance.  

Urgently needed food items: tinned potatoes, tinned cooked meat, long life juice, treats 

(crisps, chocolate, sweets, tinned fish, sponge puddings, tinned soup, custard, toiletries 

(male & female deodorants, shampoo, washing up liquid, soap powder and toilet rolls, 

shaving foam) 

We’ve got plenty of: pasta 

Farewell to Mrs Crawshaw 

Yesterday, we said a sad but fond farewell to Mrs Crawshaw, after 17 years at Low Moor! 

Mrs Crawshaw has been an integral part of school and will be dearly missed by pupils 

and staff alike. We wish Mrs Crawshaw every happiness and all the best for the future. 

Out of School Activities 

Please see the end of the bulletin for some activities taking place during the Easter 

holidays.  
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Previous Notices and Reminders 

Easter Egg Competition 

Yes, it’s that time of year again... it’s time for our annual Easter egg competition!  

This year, we are inviting all entries to be brought into school from Tuesday 19th March to 

be displayed and admired by everyone.    

Judging will take place on Thursday 21st March and the winning entries will be 

announced on the same day. There will be a range of prizes throughout 

school! 

Each entry should include at least one egg but, other than that, you 

are free to choose how to complete your design. Children will be able 

to bring home their creations after the judging has taken place.  

Previous years have demonstrated how talented and imaginative our 

children can be and we look forward to seeing the fantastic creations for this 

year. Good luck everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

On Friday 15th March we will be supporting Red Nose Day with a 

non-uniform day – wear red if you can (no football kits please). This 

is in exchange for a £1.00 donation via www.parentpay.com  

 

 

P.E. Timetable for the Spring Term 

During the spring term, P.E. lessons will take place on the following days: 

Monday Year 5 and Year 1 

Tuesday Year 2, Year 4 and Year 5 

Wednesday Year 2 and Year 3 

Thursday Year 1, Year 3 and Year 6 

http://www.parentpay.com/
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Friday 4 Explore and Year 6 

Please ensure your child has a named P.E. kit in school. Children in Years 1 to 6 need an 

outdoor P.E. kit (burgundy or grey tracksuit, white t-shirt and outdoor trainers). 

New Email Address 

The school office has a new email address – office@lowmoor-ce.uk  

The year group email addresses have also changed to the following: 

EYFS YR@lowmoor-ce.uk  

Year 1 Y1@lowmoor-ce.uk  

Year 2 Y2@lowmoor-ce.uk  

Year 3 Y3@lowmoor-ce.uk  

Year 4 Y4@lowmoor-ce.uk  

Year 5 Y5@lowmoor-ce.uk  

Year 6 Y6@lowmoor-ce.uk  

Low Moor Little Library 

A reminder that everyone is welcome to use our Little Library at the main 

entrance of school. Children and parents are welcome to take a book 

home, share it, read it together and then return it for others to enjoy! We 

have included some new books for adults too, please come along and 

choose one! 

 

Upcoming Dates  

Monday 11th March EYFS – Height and weight checks by the School Nursing Team 

Monday 11th March Breadmaking Session EYFS - 2.00pm (book via ParentPay) 

Tuesday 12th March EYFS – Height and weight checks by the School Nursing Team 

Tuesday 12th March Parent Consultations 3.30pm – 7.00pm  

Thursday 14th March Parent Consultations 3.30pm - 5.45pm  

Friday 15th March  Red Nose Day – non-uniform/ wear red in exchange for £1.00 

Friday 15th March Year 5 Showcase for parents at 2.30pm (more info to follow) 

Tuesday 19th March Easter Egg competition – bring entries to school until Thursday 

Wednesday 20th March Year 6 SAT’s Meeting 3.30pm or 5.00pm 

Thursday 21st March Judging and winners announced for Easter Egg competition 

Friday 22nd March Ambassador Awards 9.00am 

Friday 22nd March Break up for Easter holiday  

 

Monday 8th April Return to school 

Friday 19th April  Year 4 Showcase for parents at 2.30pm (more info to follow) 

Friday 17th May Year 3 Showcase for parents at 2.30pm (more info to follow) 

Friday 14th June Year 6 Showcase for parents at 2.30pm (more info to follow) 

Tuesday 18th June Year 3 and Year 4 Sports Day (morning) 

Wednesday 19th June Year 5 and Year 6 Sports Day (morning) 

Thursday 20th June EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day - 1.30pm 

Friday 21st June Summer Fayre 

mailto:office@lowmoor-ce.uk
mailto:YR@lowmoor-ce.uk
mailto:Y1@lowmoor-ce.uk
mailto:Y2@lowmoor-ce.uk
mailto:Y3@lowmoor-ce.uk
mailto:Y4@lowmoor-ce.uk
mailto:Y5@lowmoor-ce.uk
mailto:Y6@lowmoor-ce.uk
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Friday 28th June Year 2 Showcase for parents at 2.30pm (more info to follow) 

Friday 5th July  Year 1 Showcase for parents at 2.30pm (more info to follow) 

Monday 22nd July Family Visit to Bridlington 
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 Church Matters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Trinity Church  Website: https://www.lmando.org/  

Saturday 9th March 

10.00 - Great British Spring Clean in Oakenshaw. Gather at 10.00 at St. Andrew's 

church 

Sunday 10th March:          

09.30 - Early Church at Holy Trinity 

11.00 – Morning Worship at Holy Trinity 

Thursday 14th March:   

 10.00 – Coffee morning in the church centre, all welcome 

 

Please also see the posters at the end of the bulletin for events taking place over Easter. 

 

 

 

 

 Contact Rev. Paul Deo:  Landline: 01274 968001 

Mobile: 07785 317316 

Email: paul.deo@leeds.anglican.org  

 

Aldersgate Methodist Church 

Every Sunday 

10.30 - Worship and children’s session. 

On Sunday evenings Alderdgate share in worship with the other churches in the 

Circuit as shown in the Circuit Plan. 

Weekday Activities: 

Monday 

10.00 - Low Moor Papercraft Group 

Tuesday 

10.00 - Time out (crafts, games, chat) (Weekly) 

14.15 - Bible Study (1st Tuesday in month) 

14.00 - Darby and Joan 

Wednesday 

10.00 - Fortnightly. Memory Tree- for people living with dementia and their carers 

14.00 - Ladies Friendship Circle – alternate weeks 

Thursday 

19.30 - Peer talk – for people living with depression 

Saturday 

10.00 -12.00 – Coffee Morning – alternate weeks 

Contact Rev. Albert Gayle:  Telephone: 01274 675370 

Email: albert.gayle@methodist.org.uk   

https://www.lmando.org/
mailto:paul.deo@leeds.anglican.org
https://bradfordsouthcircuit.wordpress.com/the-plan/
mailto:albert.gayle@methodist.org.uk


Low Moor C. of E. Primary School 

 

  



Low Moor C. of E. Primary School 

 

 



Low Moor C. of E. Primary School 

 

 



Low Moor C. of E. Primary School 

 

 


